
Since a couple of years ago there's a new law  
inside the European Union that makes a company  

that is sending packages made of paper or  
plastic to other EU countries responsible to pay for  

the handling/recycling of this packing material in the country it is sent to. 

Each country must be applied for and paid to individually per year,  
and since we're a small business, we would make "minus business"  

in each EU country, because of the fees that ranges from high to insane. 

So, until the EU come up with a plan on solving this issue, this is sadly how it is. 

No one is more disappointed than us. 

We have lost 50% of our market. 

But since we are with Shopify, and it's easy for a  
*3rd party to see what we sold and sent where, 

and with the fines being many thousands of euros per country,  
we go with better safe than sorry! 

 


